
I’m Celine and am running to be the Second Year Rep for Liberal Arts SSLC as I would like to 
continue to encourage people to have a say in how the course is run and to make sure their 
voices are heard in the department. As the only first year rep on the SSLC last year I understand 
the importance of having a balanced group of individuals from different years, pathway options 
and backgrounds and hope to promote things such as more engagement with and 
understanding of Liberal Arts from outside departments. I hope to continue the good work that 
the SSLC has done previous years as well as help shape it to meet the needs of our increasing 
course numbers. 
 

 


